
August 23, 2018 

19-014 COMMENDATION OF RETIRING EMPLOYEE – 
STEVE RHODES 

PREPARED BY: Human Resource Department Staff 

APPROVED BY: Mark Mitsui, College President 

REPORT: Steve Rhodes has performed faithfully in his duties as a 
Custodian for Portland Community College since April 6, 2012. 
He retires effective August 23, 2018. 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board commend him for his service to Portland 
Community College and wish him well in his retirement years. 
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